
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

LESLIE S. DONLEY 
ASSISTANT ATTORNEY GENERAL 

 
 
 
 

June 21, 2023 
 
Via email at  
Dana Krass 

 
 

RE: Public Records Matter Involving the Ashland Rescue Department 
 File No. 20231063 

 
Dear Mr. Krass: 
 
 This letter is our final response to your public records petition submitted to this 
office on May 19.  Specifically, you had requested our assistance in obtaining a certain 
agreement from the Ashland Rescue Department.  On June 8, 2023, you confirmed to 
this office that Ms. Alcorn had provided you the requested record via email on June 6.  
Since you have now received the record which formed the basis for your petition, no 
further involvement by this office is necessary, and we are closing the file. 
 

Sincerely, 
 

MIKE HILGERS 
Attorney General 

 
 
 

Leslie S. Donley 
Assistant Attorney General 

 
c: Sarah A. Meier (via email only)  
49-3250-30 




